PUBLIC NOTICE

SUBMISSION OF VISA APPLICATION HAS MOVED FROM
NIGERIA HIGH COMMISSION TO ONLINE INTEGRATED
SOLUTIONS (OIS) LOCATED IN FLEET STREET, LONDON

This is to notify the general public, especially those
requesting for visa to Nigeria that from Monday, May 20,

2013, submission of all visa applications has moved to:

ONLINE INTEGRATED SOLUTIONS
56 — 57 FLEET STREET

LONDON.

EC4Y 1JU

Tel: 020 7832 0001

OPENING HOURS: 9.00am — 5.00pm

VISA APPLICATION CAN ALSO BE PROCESSED DIRECTLY ON:

http://www.oisservices.com/

Chancery



